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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 
Date:  January 5, 2015 
 
Subject: Obsolescence of 22 Series Sockets and 31 Series Test Jacks 
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is obsoleting 22 Series sockets and 31 Series 
test jacks. Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization.  
 
Description of Change 
Grayhill will be discontinuing the sale of 22 Series sockets and 31 Series test jacks. 
 
Reason for Change 
Parts are no longer available from Grayhill’s supplier. 
 
Effective Date 
Immediately 
 
Part Numbers Affected 
 

 22-16-2 

 22-16-3 

 22-16-4 

 22-11 

 22-250 

 22-3 

 31-1 

 31-2 

 31-3 

 31B-1 BLK 

 31B-2 RED 

 31B-8 WHT 

 31C1005-1 

 31C1005-2 

 31C1005-3 

 31C1012-1 

 31C1012-2 

 31C1012-3 

 31C1012-4 

 31C1012-5 

 31C1012-6 

 31C1015-1 

 31C1016-1 
 
 

Action Required 
Please contact your Grayhill, Inc. sales associate for further information. 


